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Introduction

The Govemnment thanks the members of the Standing Coinunittee for their excellent

work leading to the May 2002 report entitled Building an Effective New Round of

WTO Negotiations: Key Issues for Canada. The Coninittee's work is an important

part of preparing Canada for future trade negotiations at the World Trade Organization

(WTO).

Since the Doha Declaration, substantive work has begun in ail negotiating and work

programn areas. A rules-based, non-discrinnnatory multilateral trading system creates

solid econoniic opportunities within Canada as well as the rest of the world. This type

of system also promotes a climate for prosperity, democracy, justice and social

stability worldwide. By continuing our cooperative dialogue throughout this round of

the negotiations, Canada can achieve, together with our partners, an outcome that will

create a more level playing field for trade among Member countries and allow us to

achieve our global economic, political, social, and sustainable development objec-


